
 
 
 

Information Bulletin  
 

 
 
  
 

2020-27 Page 1 of 2 

March 6, 2020 

Attention: Physiotherapy Providers 

Subject: BC Physio Forum 2020 Sponsorship and 
New Quality Assurance Supervisor 

 

BC Physio Forum 2020 Sponsorship 
 
You're invited to the BC Physio Forum 2020 and WorkSafeBC wants to help get you there.  
 
To ensure physiotherapists from all over BC have the opportunity to benefit from this professional 
development opportunity, WorkSafeBC is pleased to offer sponsorship for two physiotherapists 
living and working in a rural community to attend. 
 

The Details 
 
BC Physio Forum 2020 is at the Sheraton Wall Centre in Vancouver, April 25–26. WorkSafeBC will 
provide reimbursement of up to $1,000 per physiotherapist, to cover the cost of travel (ground 
and/or air transportation), accommodation, and forum and post-forum course registration.  
 
This sponsorship is open to physiotherapists who meet the following criteria: 

1. You are currently treating injured workers under the Physiotherapy Services Agreement. 

2. You reside outside of the Lower Mainland and Fraser Valley regions.  

a. Special consideration will be given to those physiotherapists in rural or remote 
locations. 

b. Where applications are received from multiple regions, no more than one 
physiotherapist will be selected from each region. 
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To apply, please email HCSINQU@worksafebc.com with “BC Physio Forum Sponsorship” in the 
subject line and provide the following details: 

• Your name. 

• Clinic name and location. 

• How long you have been treating B.C.’s injured workers. 

• Why you would like to attend the forum and how it will impact your physiotherapy practice 
and care for injured workers. 

Applications must be received by Tuesday, March 17th and recipients will be notified by 
Monday, March 23th.  

New Quality Assurance Supervisor 
We are pleased to announce that we have a new Quality Assurance Supervisor for the 
Physiotherapy network, Nu Lu. Nu joins us after several years as a Physiotherapist in both public 
and private practice. We would also like to let you know that Dave Ng has moved on from his role 
at WorkSafeBC. We thank him for his dedicated service, and wish him well in his future 
endeavors. 

Contact us 
 
Nu Lu    Linda Calvert 
Quality Assurance Supervisor  Program Manager 
Health Care Services    Health Care Services 
604.244.6297    604.231.8522 
1.866.244.6404 press 2    1.866.244.6404 press 2 
Nu.Lu@worksafebc.com    Linda.Calvert@worksafebc.com 
 
For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 
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